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From: Yvonne 
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2022 8:18 am 
To: Nick  Sharon 

; Nick Hubbard PC 46013074 
; dennis

<dennis.
Cc: CCTV 
Subject: Ephesus, High Street, Sevenoaks 

Morning Nick, 

I monitored the above premises for you after your visit last night. 
I can confirm that the last group of people left the premises at 01.24 this morning, whilst 
monitoring,  there were a lot of people outside on the street so presume it was noisy. Also at 01.10, 
CCTV spotted  2 males snorting class A drugs in Rockdale Road just  after leaving the above premises. 
Police were advised but no patrols available to attend. 
Let me know if you require the CCTV footage. 

Best regards 

Yvonne 
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